
El  Dorado  County  Mental
Health moves to 2 locations
in S. Tahoe
The Mental Health Division of the El Dorado County Health and
Human Services Agency in South Lake Tahoe has a new home.

The  Mental  Health  Division  moved  to  the  El  Dorado  County
Government Center, 1360 Johnson Blvd., Ste. 103. Staff is
sharing  space  with  the  Public  Health  Division.  The  new
telephone number is (530) 573.7970.

In addition to the Johnson Boulevard facility, Mental Health
Division staff will operate an afternoon program several times
each week, called The Wellness Center, at the senior center at
3050 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.
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